
Class Three Newsletter – 24.3.17 

This Week... 

What an action packed week we have had in Class 3! On Monday we shared our learning with the 

youngest children in school and read them our adventure stories. We were practising using our 

storytelling voices and enjoyed having an appreciative audience! Tuesday saw us embarking on 

our much anticipated visit to Borwick Hall. I am not sure who was the most excited; the 

children or myself! We had a brilliant day full of orienteering, climbing, caving and pond 

traversing. The children all showed fantastic behaviour, teamwork and resilience during the day. 

I was very proud of them and staff at Borwick also commented on their conduct throughout the 

trip. Well done! We did some great recounts of the visit on Wednesday, using our new focus of 

fronted adverbials to make our writing more interesting. Following on from our ‘hatching 

experience’, we did an experiment in science to see if we could stop an egg from breaking when 

dropped from the height of one metre. The children looked at variables and made predictions 

before we had a ‘smashing’ time carrying out the investigation.  

Homework this week is closely linked to this as the children have been tasked with constructing 

a device which will protect the egg! 

 

Important Dates... 

24th March – Tombola Prizes for bingo event. 

30th March – Parents’ Evening – sheets are 

now available in the entrance hall. Please sign 

up. 

31st March – Springo Bingo – 6pm – 8pm 

5th April – Easter Service – all welcome to join 

us in our worship. 

 

Don’t Forget 

Swimming kits are needed each Friday. 

 

Last week there were many children who did 

not return homework. Please help and 

encourage your child to complete this work 

each week and return to school on a Monday or 

Tuesday.  

 

Special News! 

 

Christian Value Certificate – Hope 

Natasha Ramsay 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Natalia Evans 

 

Writer of the Week –  

Harley McGowan 

Next Week... 

We shall be looking at poetry as our English 

focus. We shall be learning a poem off by heart 

for performance before creating our own 

poems linked to Easter. 

In our maths we shall continue to look at shape 

and position before starting our new unit on 

time. Please practise telling the time with your 

child at every available opportunity as this is 

often an area of maths which children find 

difficult. 


